
Living together in Godôs amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 
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Sunday Worship Services 
8:30, 9:50 & 11:10 a.m. 
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Pastor Denny Hanson 
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Pastor Bob Ericson 
Visitation/Teaching Pastor 
bob.ericson@naz.org 
 
 

Office Hours 
8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
Monday - Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 

 

Be Invitational! 
We encourage you to invite   
your family, friends and neighbors  
to join you in worship  
here at Nazareth. 

Naz Next Steps: Serve 

Announcements 

Kits and Quilts Workday is tomorrow, Monday, 

February 6, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  All are 

welcome to help for any part of the day! 

Supplies for Personal Care Kits Needed:  The 

Kits and Quilts team will be packing 200 Personal 

Care Kits for Lutheran World Relief with JUMP56 

students on Wednesday, February 22.  We are in 

need of lightweight bath towels (approximately 27ò 

by 52ò) and bars of bath soap (3-5 ounce bars...no 

hotel-sized bars).  Deliver donations to the labeled 

bins in Fellowship Hall next Sunday, February 12.   

Supplies for Sewing Kits Needed:  Nazareth 

Confirmation students will be assembling sewing 

kits for students in Tanzania next Sunday, 

February 12.  You can help by donating buttons, 

safety pins, sewing needles and prescription pill 

bottles (with labels removed) to the collection box 

at the Welcome Desk all this week. 

Cupcakes Needed:  Six dozen festively decorated 

cupcakes are needed for the Nazareth-sponsored 

NewAldaya Birthday Party on Wednesday, 

February 15.  Sign up today at the Naz Next Steps 

area.  Cupcakes need to be delivered to 

NewAldaya by noon on Wednesday, February 15. 

Baby Bottle Drive:  Thank you to all who contributed 

to the Alternatives Pregnancy Center Baby Bottle 

Fundraiser.  Your generosity will be a blessing to the 

mothers, fathers and children we serve. 

Celebration of Mission and Ministry:  Thank you to 

each and every person who attended last Sundayôs 

Celebration of Mission and Ministry.  We express our 

heartfelt gratitude to the Lord for our Nazareth 

community, and we look forward to continue to 

partner with each and every one of you as we press 

on with our  mission 

to, while living 

together in Godôs 

amazing grace, invite 

all people to know 

Christ, grow in Christ 

and make Christ 

known.  

TUMI Class: All are invited to join the ñConversion 

and Callingò (Module 1) TUMI Class this spring for 

eight Tuesdays from 12:30-2:00 p.m., beginning 

February 14 and ending April 18.  (There will be no 

class on March 14 and March 21.)  Cost of materials 

is $25.  Email jenny.nelson@naz.org to register. 

Body Moves Exercise Class will meet on Mondays, 

Wednesdays and Fridays at 8:30 a.m. in the Family 

Life Center Gym, beginning on February 20.  Cost of 

the class is $27 for 27 sessions.  Sign up at Naz Next 

Steps today or call Linnea Graen at 319-266-6195 for 

more information. 

Bible Studies/Discipleship U:  There are ALWAYS 

Bible Study Groups and Discipleship U Classes that 

welcome new members on an ongoing basis, even 

when classes have passed their ñofficialò start dates.  

You can get plugged in TODAY or any day!  Stop at 

the Naz Next Steps area to inquire. 

Thursday Senior Luncheon:  All seniors are invited 

to enjoy a great meal in the company of friends this 

Thursday at noon in Bethel Hall.  Please call the 

church office at 319-266-7589 to RSVP and/or to 

inquire about this weekôs menu.  Cost is $5 per meal. 

Celebrations 

Junior High CHAOS Ski and Shop:  All 7th, 8th 

and 9th graders are invited to join us for Ski & 

Shop February 11-12.  Details about the trip and 

registration information can be found at 

www.cedarvalleystudents.org/chaos.   

High School Spring Break Missions and 

Caravan:  Registration is now open for high school 

students to sign up for the Spring Break Mission 

trip to Godôs Mountain in Rushville, Missouri, and 

for this summerôs Caravan trip to Estes Park, 

Colorado.  Learn more or sign up today at 

www.cedarvalleystudents.org/bighouse/events. 

Student Ministry Events 



February 5, 2017 

The flowers at the altar are in loving memory of Eva 

Jasmine Wetlaufer from her family. 

Hospitalized (as of February 1):  Marcie Hagge 

Our deepest sympathy to Ella Olson as she mourns 

the death of her sister, Lydia Clements. 

Today at Nazareth NAZ Notes NAZ VBS 2017 

Sermon - Good Creation - Pastor Brian King 

Todayôs Texts - Genesis 1:1-5 and Genesis 1:26-31 
 

8:30 a.m. 

Gathering Hymn - How Great Thou Art - #532 (green) 

Offering - Come to the Table, Come to the Lord 

 - Nazareth Choir 

 - Kim Groninga, flute 

Communion - Beautiful Savior - #518 (green) 

       - This Is My Fatherôs World - #554 (green) 

       - For the Beauty of the Earth - #561 (green) 

Postlude - For the Beauty of the Earth (arr. Wold) 

 

9:50 a.m.   

Gathering Song - How Great Thou Art - #532 (green) 

Offering - This Is My Fatherôs World  

Communion - Come As You Are 

Sending Song - He Reigns 

 

11:10 a.m. 

Opening Worship - The Lion and the Lamb  

Offering - Beautiful Things 

Communion - Come As You Are 

Closing Worship - God Is Able 

              - Your Love Awakens Me  

 

Worship Assistants 

Nathaniel Parrish - Director of Music (8:30/9:50) 

Nicki Toliver - Choir Director (8:30) 

Jordan McDonald - Worship Leader (11:10) 

 

Read It!  Make a renewed 

commitment to read the Word of 

God each and every day.  Stop by 

the Welcome Desk to pick up a new 

seasonal devotional or pick up the 

new Daily Scripture Reading Plan at 

the Naz Next Steps area. 

 

Watch It!  Go to the Naz Next Steps 

area to sign up for a free RightNow 

Media account to gain access to 

thousands of online videos and Bible 

Study resources.  And/or, go to 

www.thebibleproject.com to view 

videos that correspond with the Daily 

Scripture Reading Plan. 

 

Live It!  Make the choice to connect 

with a small group, Discipleship U 

Class or accountability partner as an 

excellent way to build relationships 

as you dig into the Word of God 

together. 

Welcome to Our Visitors!  Whether youôre visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are 

here!  Please stop by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

The Word of God...Making All Things New:  We 

invite all of our congregation members and guests to 

commit anew to reading the Bible on a daily basis and 

to opening your life to its transformational power in 

2017!  We encourage each person here to go to the 

Naz Next Steps area today to learn about The Bible 

Project daily devotion plan/online video resource/app, 

to find other Bible Study resources, and/or to connect 

with a Bible Study or Discipleship U group to help you 

as you discover and rediscover the Word of God.  We 

are planning to kick off a congregation-wide Bible 

Project and Read Scripture Challenge, beginning 

TODAY:  Sunday, February 5.   

Church Council 

New Church Council Members Installed:  Please 

join us as we welcome Matt Reisetter, Dave Welter 

and Bill Zimmerman as they are installed as the new 

2017 Nazareth Church Council members at each of 

the three worship services this morning.  Please pray 

for these individuals and their families as they take on 

these leadership roles.  Thanks be to God for all he 

does in and through the people of Nazareth!  The 

Nazareth Church Council generally meets on the 

second Tuesday of each month, with congregational 

input welcome at 7:00 p.m. in Room 160.  Due to the 

Church Council/Staff Retreat, there will be no 

Tuesday Church Council meeting in February.  Please 

email Julia Voss at julia.voss@naz.org with questions. 

Save the Date!  Mark your calendars now, and 

get ready to ñexplore the coolest book on earth 

[the Word of God]ò as we make plans to go on 

Operation Arctic for Nazarethôs Vacation Bible 

School this summer, June 11-15.  Signups for 

volunteers and kids will begin in May.  

Questions?  Please contact Nazareth Director 

of Childrenôs Ministry, Kim Hansen, via email at 

kim.hansen@naz.org. 

In the Steps of Martin Luther:  In 1517, Martin 

Luther posted his ninety five theses on the 

church door in Wittenberg.  As we prepare to 

celebrate the 500th Anniversary of the 

Reformation, we invite you now to join us for 

this memorable trip!  Please email Pastor Brian 

King at brian.king@naz.org to learn more. 

Trip to Germany 

Today is ñScout Sundayò! 

A big THANK YOU to all of the 

Nazareth Pack 3042 Boy Scouts 

and Cub Scouts who served as 

greeters and ushers today! 


